131 Bath Avenue Long Branch, NJ 07740 Tel (732) 222-8755 Fax (732) 222-9363

145 Somerset Street New Brunswick, NJ 08901 Tel (732) 249-1222 Fax (732) 249-1439 info@rmh-cnj.org



Board of Trustees Officers

Nancy Mazza Chair

Frank Fischer, Esq. Vice-Chair

PO Box 224

James J. Decker Treasurer

Michael Norris Secretary

Board Members Barbara Bertanti

Denise Boglioti

Margaret Fisher, M.D.

Philip Grassia

Barbara Halsband

Ken Hullings

Philip Koury Glen Leon

Bruce Newman

Nancy Oliviero

Kathy Rosato Carol Usher-Richard

Christopher T. Walsh

Ross Zimmerman

Alexis Tucci. Esa

Joan Wills

Corinne M. LeBaron

January 15, 2008

Italian American Association of Monmouth County

Marlboro, NJ 07746

Dear Club Members,

On behalf of the children and families of the Ronald McDonald House of Long Branch and New Brunswick, I would like to take this opportunity to formally thank you for your generous donation. Your contribution will make life a little easier for families and children at our facility and we can not thank you enough.

When families are suddenly faced with critical care emergencies, the first thing parents try to do is provide them with the best medical care possible, but children with life threatening conditions need more than good medical care. They need their parents close by for comfort and reassurance. Families travel great distances to bring their children to pediatric medical centers. The Ronald McDonald House provides a "home away from home" for these families for as long as their child is being treated. Every day of the year families are offered a warm comfortable room, access to a fully stocked kitchen, and a supportive environment.

Because of your generosity, "the House that Love Built" can continue to be a permanent source of strength for families coping with the crisis of caring for a seriously ill child.

Sincerely,

Corinne M. LeBaron

Executive Director

ar your generous support

Please consider this letter official receipt of your tax deductible contribution on January 03, 2008 in the amount of \$1,000.00. No goods or services were provided to you in consideration of this gift. Our federal tax identification number is 222-715-544. This organization is a 501c (3) tax exempt organization, IRS Section 170(b) (2) (iii) for both federal and state tax purposes.

🔻 Administrative Offices: 131 Bath Avenue / Long Branch, NJ 07740 / (732) 222-8755 🔻

Thank you for your recent donation. Food Pantry Supplies (10-30-07)

Community support enables us to fulfill our mission to serve the needy. Your contribution is sincerely appreciated.

Board of Trustees Freehold Area Open Door, Inc.